THE THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8

(followed by Novena to St. Anthony)

5:00 pm

- + Helen Halls
- + Iohn & Luiza da Costa
- + Jackie Davis
- + Guillermo Colomer & Conceion Lopez

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 9 (DEDICATION OF LATERAN BASILICA) 8:00 am

Tadeusz Paszczynski

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 10 (ST. LEO THE GREAT) 5:00 pm

(followed by Miraculous Medal Novena)

+ Antonio & Emilia Figueiredo

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 11 (St. MARTIN OF TOURS)

8:00 am (8:30 - 9:30 am adoration & recitation of Divine Mercy Novena)

+ Francisco & Maria Inacio Camara

THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 12 5:00 pm

- + Albano Barbosa
- + Ioão da Costa
- + José Trovao
- + Souls in Purgatory Intentions of Jenn Luciano & Family

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 13 9:00 am

+ Teresa Moniz

11:00 am - for the People - pro populo

OFFERTORY

OCTOBER 30, 2022

OCTOBER 30, 2022		
Envelope Contributions	\$2,006.00	
Loose Collection	\$ 464.40	
EFT Donations	\$1,099.75	
Total Collection - Thank you	\$3,568.15	

"I shall be satisfied, Lord, when I awake and behold your likeness."

Psalm 17



If you are visiting today,

St. Patrick Parish welcomes you.



OUR BOOK OF LIFE

Throughout the month of November, our Book of Life will be placed near the baptismal font. The Easter candle, representing the new and eternal life we have in Christ, will burn beside it. Parishioners are invited to write the names of deceased family and friends in our Book of Life so that they may be remembered, as a group, at each mass offered in our parish throughout the month of November. Names entered previously need not be entered again as prayers are offered for all whose names are written here.

CHRISTMAS SHOEBOX CAMPAIGN

The Christmas Shoebox Campaign for CFFC has begun. The members of the CWL invite parishioners to fill and decorate a Christmas Shoebox that will be shipped to a third world



country in November of this year. Financial donations may be given by cheque only and made payable to *Canadian Food for Children*. If you have any questions, contact Ann Osmar 519-267-2035. Boxes should be returned **no later than this Sunday, November 6**.



HALLOWEEN CANDY

Did you know that starving children are often unable to eat and that sucking on a candy can stimulate their appetite? If you have any left-over Halloween candy this year, kindly drop it off in the rear pews of the church no later than this Sunday, **November 6**. The Catholic Women's League will be donating the candy to CFFC.

LITURGICAL MINISTERS NOVEMBER 12 & 13			
	5:00 p.m.	9:00 a.m.	I I:00 a.m.
Lectors	C. McArthur	J. Streppel	W. Francis
Communion	B. Raghubar C. Cooper	B. Sousa I. Bui	R. O'Brien B. O'Brien

NOVEMBER 6, 2022



COFFEE FELLOWSHIP

We invite you to stay after the **9 & II am Mass this Sunday, November 6** for coffee fellowship in the Parish Hall. This is an ideal time to come together to renew existing friendships or to form new

ones. A special invitation is extended to new parishioners who would like to get better acquainted with St. Patrick's Parish community. Regular coffee socials will now be hosted on the first and third Sunday of each month following the 9 & 11 am Mass times. All are welcome. Please join us!

SE CANADA

CWL MEETING

The next Catholic Women's League meeting will be held on **Tuesday, November 8**. The meeting will begin with the celebration of Mass at 5 pm and continue in the parish hall - everyone is invited to bring their own

brown bag supper or snacks. The formal meeting will begin promptly at 6:15 pm. It is asked that all CWL members share this news among the league. Any women interested in learning about or becoming members of St. Patrick Parish Council CWL are invited to attend.



ARTS & ENVIRONMENT

The liturgical seasons, particularly Advent/Christmas and Lent/ Easter, provide opportunities to enhance our worship space by the use of flowers and other seasonal arrangements. If you have a flair for decorating, we

encourage you to assist in this ministry. *Time*: Several hours per season. Please contact Dawn Wylie at 519-740-8865.



SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY

Food donations may be placed in the SVDP box located in the narthex of the church or may be dropped off at the parish office during weekday office hours. SVDP continues to need: cereal, canned fruit and vegetables, peanut butter, school snacks,

vegetable and fruit juice, Kraft Dinner, canned soups, canned stews, canned meats and fish. Thank you for your continued and generous support.



USING THE DOOR BY THE CHOIR

The weather outside is frightful...In consideration of our musicians and choir, please do not exit by the choir door

if you are leaving Mass before the end of the final hymn. Should you find it necessary to leave the church before the final hymn has concluded, please exit through the main doors of the church. *Thank you*.

REMEMBRANCE DAY

On **Friday, November 11**, Canadians will pause in silence to remember those who died in war and to pray for the victims of aggression and inhumanity throughout the world. This is a day to pray for peace, to consider what we are doing as individuals, as a community and as a nation to bring God's peace into the world. Let us pray!

THE FEAST OF THE DEDICATION OF THE LATERAN BASILICA

A most unusual feast! The Lateran Basilica is the Cathedral of the Diocese of Rome, an ancient church first built near the walls of the city of Rome by the Emperor Constantine at the beginning of the fourth century. Every Diocese in the world celebrates the feast of the dedication of their own Cathedral, since the cathedral is the mother and head of all the churches in the Diocese. The Lateran Basilica, since it is the place where the Pope has his cathedra or Episcopal throne, has the title Mother and Head of all the Churches of the City and the This year the feast will be celebrated on World. Wednesday, November 9. On this day we both celebrate and pray for the unity of those churches gathered in communion with the successor of Saint Peter. The marbles and mosaics of the Lateran, which together form a splendid and beautiful building, are a sign of the beauty of God's family, the Church, gathered in worship as the living stones of the temple of the Lord. This is a day to reflect on how this building, and cathedrals and churches everywhere, are not just meeting-places but visible signs to the world of the Body of Christ in prayer.



NEW OR GENTLY USED WINTER CLOTHING

The weather outside is starting to get cold and the need for a supply of winter coats, hats, mitts, scarves, etc. for both adults and children is anticipated by the Saint Vincent

de Paul Thrift Store which is located in the Highland Plaza. Kindly drop off your donations of new or gently used clothing directly off to the SVDP thrift store. Donation hours are Monday to Friday from 9 am to 5 pm. If you have any questions or require further information, please contact the SVDP thrift store directly at 519-629-0103. Thank you.

DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR		
Monday	Rev. Melvin Pinto, O.C.D.	
Tuesday	Rev. Vivek Trindade	
Wednesday	Deceased Priests of Hamilton Diocese	
Thursday	Rev. Raphael Ma, C.R.	
Friday	Rev. Murray McDermott, C.R.	
Saturday	Rev. Stanley Zaryczny, C.R.	